MILTON OFFICE
6658 Park Avenue
Milton, FL 32570
Phone (850) 983-5650
Fax (850) 983-5655

ComMmunIy
SENOE)

David Sigurnjak, Director

March 5, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: David Sigurnjak, Director

RE: School Board Approval

GULF BREEZE OFFICE
675 Gulf Breeze Parkway
Gulf Breeze, FL 32561
Phone (850) 934-4095
Fax (850) 934-4097

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Gulf Breeze Elementary
UWF/Marine Science Camp

Locklin Technical Center
The Russell Center/Kira & Eric Wedding and Reception

Navarre High School
YMCA NWFL/Dance Recital
Momentum Church/Services

Sims Middle School
Pace Patriots Boys AAU/Basketball Practice

West Navarre Intermediate
The Starfish Project/Special Needs Mardi Gras Event
Emerald Coast Exceptional Families/Parent Workshop




